State Of Palestine

National Research Center



• دولة فلسطين المركز القومي للبحوث

Thursday, April 05, 2007

Prof. Dr. Takeshi Utsumi
V. P. of Technology and Coordination of GUS
Chairman of GLOSAS/ USA

Dear Prof. Utsumi,

In respond and communicate to you and Dr. Fouad M. EL-Harazin the president of The Gaza International Foundation For Peace on Earth (GIFPE) and the Director of National Research Center (NRC) in Gaza Strip, it is pleasure to welcome such cooperation in the Global University System/Palestine/Gaza Strip and West Bank. The idea of Portal in the Palestinian Institutions-Islamic University are encouraging and meeting with the collaboration work environment concept.

Dr. Fouad El-Harazin will be completely responsible on this project and related too.

Look forward to such a cooperation.

Best Regards,

Prof. Dr. Yousef Abu Day'yah

The President of

National Research Center (NRC)

Gaza Strip-Palestinian Authority



Attachment: Funding Inquiry